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Updates for the JCNRB
· Please welcome Shelly Patten as the new Northeast (Region 2) Regional Director as of December 27, 2021. Shelly has served over 25 years with DNR as a Conservation Officer and has a total of 30 years in Law Enforcement.  She began her career with DNR in 1996 as a field officer in the Deer River and McGregor stations. In 2016, Shelly was promoted to Lieutenant, as the District 5 Supervisor, responsible for Koochiching and Northern St. Louis counties.  She became the Northeast Region Captain in October 2019. 
· MN DNR has kicked off their Heritage Forest Project focusing on determining if the state should propose an acquisition of some of the former Potlatch lands now owned by TCF. We recognize that DNR is not the only organization who can manage these lands for conservation outcomes and would like to work closely with other land managers such as counties, tribes and other organizations on helping determine whether some of the parcels would fit best in DNR’s land portfolio. Counties in which we are conducting this determination should have received a letter from Adam Munstenteiger explaining our process and inviting the counties to be a part of the process. For more information please contact Adam Munstenteiger at adam.munstenteiger@state.mn.us or by phone at 218-308-2377. 
· DNR December land sale was successful with all parcels (approximately 272 acres) selling for at or above minimum bid. This year the sale was held via online auction through MinnBid. Also as part of DNR’s December land sale, the former Cloquet DNR site sold for $750,751 which was $270,751 over minimum bid.  For more information please see: https://www.dnr.state.mn.us/lands_minerals/landsale/index.html 
· Deer harvest totals exceeded 183,000 which was a bit lower than last year’s almost 200,000. For information by deer permit area see: https://www.dnr.state.mn.us/mammals/deer/management/statistics.html 
· CWD sampling was very successful across the state. Approximately 1840 samples were collected in the Deer Permit Areas around Beltrami County. None of these samples were positive for CWD. There was unfortunately however a positive wild deer found near Brainerd which resets the area for continued sampling for another 3 years in this zone. For this year’s total information see: https://www.dnr.state.mn.us/cwdcheck/index.html  
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